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Parkview Health 
Vendor Discount Program 

Parkview, through a partnership with PerkSpot, offers discounts on a wide range of products and services through our Vendor 
Discount Program.  PerkSpot specializes in offering savings on popular goods and services to our Parkview staff through a 
discount program easily accessible through a user-friendly website.   

PerkSpot has a vast network of popular retailers and service providers from which to choose and negotiates discounts not 
otherwise offered to the general public. 

To take advantage of our Parkview vendor discount program, you will need to register for a PerkSpot account.  Registration 
will then gain you access to a user-friendly website with a variety of discounts. 

To create your PerkSpot account, please follow these instructions: 

• Go to https://parkview.perkspot.com/login
• This will access the PerkSpot website page for registering an account
• Click on Create an Account
• When registering as a new member you will complete the required information including the identification of either a

personal or your Parkview email address and then create a password
• Please be aware you will need to remember the email address and your password for future access to the PerkSpot

website as an existing member

• Go to https://parkview.perkspot.com/login
• This will access the PerkSpot website page
• Enter your registered email address and password to access your PerkSpot account
• Click on Sign In

For your convenience, there will be a “Parkview Exclusives” tab on the Home Page of your PerkSpot account which features all 
the local community vendor discounts offered to Parkview co-workers.  

The PerkSpot representatives are available to assist you should you have any questions related to this customized discount 
program by contacting help@perkspot.com. 

Parkview’s HR Department also welcomes feedback on your experience with this website. Please send comments or 
recommendations to HResource@parkview.com. 

To continue periodically viewing the PerkSpot website, please follow these instructions:




